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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: March 22, 2022

Waltham Public Schools Seeks Community Input on
Communication Practices

District launches survey to determine where current communication efforts are effective,
where improvements can be made

WALTHAM, MA — Residents of the Waltham Public Schools are invited to respond to a
community survey to provide thoughts and feedback on how the district can better communicate
with the public.

The survey, which will be open through April 15, 2022, asks a series of questions about
residents’ perspectives on the district, where they get district-related news and information, and
the ways in which the district can improve in the area of communication.

“As a district, we are seeking new and better ways to inform and engage our district community,”
said Dr. Brian Reagan, Superintendent. “Through this survey, we look to gain a comprehensive
understanding of the effectiveness of our existing communication efforts and determine where
we can make improvements to better meet the needs of our families, students, staff and
community members.”

All district residents are invited to participate in the survey. Individual responses will remain
confidential and the estimated time required to complete the survey is about 8-10 minutes.

The survey is available online at http://WalthamSchoolSurvey.org.
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